
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

  

 

Dear Parents – I saw some lovely work going on across the school this week: 

Year 1 were delighted that a magic fairy had 
written some invisible ‘ee’ words onto paper.  
They had to paint them in order to read them. 

 
 

Year 2 were acting out parts of the story of Moses.  
They became different characters and thought 
about their relationship with Moses. 
 

Year 3 were making their own fossils out of clay. 
 
 

Year 4 were investigating the effect of different 
solutions on egg shells in order to learn about 
tooth decay. 

 
 

Year 5 were rehearsing for their class assembly. 
 
 

Year 6 were editing and improving their 
wonderful descriptive writing. 
 
 

 

And finally…… 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Dates 

 

October 

5th Y1 assembly 

8th 5:00pm Family social  

10th Y5 trip to the Science Museum 

11th  8pm School Association AGM 

12th Y2 assembly 

19th Y6 assembly 

20th Junior Citizenship (Y5) 

 

November 

8th 7:30pm Open Evening 

9th 9:30 Reception assembly 

14th YR Open Class 

15th Y1 Open Class 

16th School Association meeting 

17th Y2 Open Class 

18th Y3 Open Class 

21st Y4 Open Class 

22nd Y5 Open Class 

24th Y6 Open Class 
 

 

30th June 2017 is no longer an INSET day and therefore, 

school will be open as normal on this day.  

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                   Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

Please note that the start time for the Family 

Social on 8th has been incorrect on previous 

newsletters.  The event starts at 5pm and not 

5.30pm.  

….reception were 

 making snakes to  

help them learn the 

‘s’ sound. 
 

 

Thank you very much for your donations 

towards lunchtime games.  The ones we’ve 

received so far have gone down a treat!  Any 

further donations would be gratefully 

received. 

       

Green fingers? 

Our green house is in need 

of some attention. Are you 

able to give us some of your 

time to help us to maintain  

the plants over the year? 

 

 

Open Class 

 

We would like to invite you to our Open 

Class sessions later in the term. This will be a 

chance for you to come into your child’s class 

and to look at their books with them.  The 

sessions will start at 3pm, with a brief 

introduction from the children, and will finish 

at 3.45pm. 

 

Reception:  14/11        Year 4: 21/11 

Year 1: 15/11                Year 5: 22/11 

Year 2: 17/11                Year 6: 24/11 

Year 3: 18/11  

 

 


